
 

September - October 2010 Prayer Letter 
 

Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers: 

 

 It is hard to believe that it is time to write another prayer letter. Time seems to 

go so fast, but God has been so good. We have been able to schedule several new 

meetings and are preparing to be on the road until the second week in December. We 

have been able to be a part of some excellent mission conferences and saw God work in 

great ways. Please continue to pray that we will stay healthy as we have a long trip 

ahead of us.  

 Starting November 1, we will be on the road for the rest of the month. We will 

be in 18 states in November and be a part of three mission conferences or mission 

emphasis months. We will have the pleasure of starting a mission emphasis month at a 

church in Pennsylvania. Pray that we will be an encouragement to the pastor and his 

church, and that we will see more people surrender to the calling of God.  

 In our last prayer letter we asked you to pray that more young people would 

surrender to the Lord’s will for their life. In a missions conference that we just attended 

a young lady surrendered to full time Christian service. It is wonderful to see God 

continue to call young people into His service. God is still working to raise up choice 

servants to share the gospel of Jesus Christ with the lost and dying world. Please 

continue to pray that more young people will listen and surrender to God’s will for 

their life.  

 A couple of weeks ago Amber came down with a bad flu bug and we had to 

take her to the hospital to get some fluids. Through all of this the Lord has blessed. We 

are all fighting fall allergies but are excited about the up coming meetings. Pray that we 

will be safe on the roads, be an encouragement to the churches we visit, stay healthy as 

we travel, and that we will be able to raise the rest of the support that we need. 

 Thank you for all of your support and your prayers. There is a chance that we 

might be able to receive a digital piano to take with us to California. Please pray that 

this will work out as this would be a great asset to our future ministry in California. It is 

wonderful to see churches begin to pick us up for financial support and we are excited 

to see how the Lord is going to provide the last of our support. Please pray that our 

support will continue to come in and that God will allow us to get to California at the 

beginning of 2011. Thank you once again for all of your support through prayer and 

financial sacrifice. 

 

 

Reaching California, 

 
David Rasnake 

 

 


